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Principal’s Message 

 

It is hard to believe that we are 

halfway through the school year! Staff and 

students have been working hard, and we 

see the success reflected in the high school 

results from first semester and in the regular 

assessments in our elementary classrooms.  

With hard work, and your continued 

assistance in supporting your child/children 

with homework, we know the last half of the 

year will also be a success! 

 

Mrs. Nistor, Principal 

 

Student Leadership Council  

The past month in SLC was less busy 

because of high school exams. The SLC 

raised $631.00 for the Citizens Foundation 

to help build schools in Pakistan. Thank you 

to the co-presidents Ibrahiem Essalah and 

Isa Haque for leading the challenge which 

resulted in Ibrahiem being taped to the wall. 

  

For February, the SLC plans on doing 

another, “taco in a bag sale,” on February 

12th and we are setting up a high school 

reunion date.  Although there will be  fewer 

school days due to the February break, we 

plan on getting SLC organized and running 

again for the months to come!  

 

MYSLC will be celebrating 100
th

 day on 

February 12th by asking students to dress 

like they are 100 years old. Details regarding 

this will be sent out closer to the date. 

 

Science Fair 

 

This year, science fair will be 

held on Wednesday, March 2nd, 6:30 to 

8:30 p.m. 

We are still in need of at least 20 judges, so 

if you are interested in judging or have 

friends or relatives who are interested in 

judging, we need your help!  No experience 

is necessary! In the past, we have had 

trouble finding enough judges. If we do not 

have enough confirmed judges by February 

10, we will have no choice but to cancel our 

science fair. Please, help us to find enough 

judges to continue Regina Huda School 

Science fairs. 

Judges are expected to be at the school 

between 6:30 – 8:30 that evening. Mrs. 

Spock will explain to all judges how to score 

the projects. 

If you are able to judge science fair for us 

this year, please email Mrs. Spock at 

pamela.spock@rbe.sk.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.huda.ca/
mailto:pamela.spock@rbe.sk.ca


Huda Heroes – Perseverance 
 
The month of January we were recognizing 

students who embody the Islamic virtue of 

Perseverance: Doing their work to the best 

of their ability, despite difficulty. 
Congratulations to the following students for 

exemplifying the virtue. 

 

Hussain Syed    2 

Mohammed Alshrif   2 

Sumayya Hussein   10 

Rayan Abdelkerim   3 

Emran Beshir    7 

Aiza Tariq    6 

Acia Abdelkerim   2/3 

Rayan Abdelkerim   2/3 

Zubia Almas    2/3 

Muhammad Amir   2/3 

Joody Diar Bakerli   2/3 

Salma Gure    2/3 

Nusaiba Haque   2/3 

Zainab Hussain   2/3 

Elaf Kair    2/3 

Omera Khan    2/3 

Umamah Khan   2/3 

Ahmad Mahmood   2/3 

Sadia Mahmud   2/3 

Laila Mahzabin   2/3 

Ebrahim Mohammed   2/3 

Ahmed Rashid   2/3 

Syed Raza    2/3 

Boivob Rizvee    2/3 

Rafan Sharif    2/3 

Fatema Sultan    2/3 

Eliass Zwai    2/3 

Muhammad Abdullah  4  

Saeed Abdullah   1  

  

 

High School Honour Roll  

Congratulations to students whose semester 

1 weighted average is above 85%! 
 

Shakib Dirie  Amel Mohammed 

Rimsha Nasir  Abdullah Shafiq 

Saman Arif  Osaid Diar Bakerli 

Nimra Khan  Sagal Salad 

Fatima Syeda  Yehya Ahmad 

Warfa Bainah  Amna Bibi 

Haadi Khalid  Abdulfattah Khelifa 

Batool Nasir  Saadia Burki 

Isa Haque  Salma Rashad 

 

High School Great Honour Roll 

Congratulations to students whose semester 

1 weighted average is above 90%! 

 
Sarmad Alvi  Noor Bouzertit 

Aamina Hussain Maria Khalid 

Aemen Mohsin  Bushra Burki 



Lubna Burki  Rayyann Haque 

Zona Iftikhar  Ammara Syeda 

Sundus Zia  Tasbih Bouzertit 

Amr Eisa  Nudba Ismaeel 

Fuad Mohamed  Minhal Mussawar 

Amina Rizwan  Saad Siddiqui 

Abdirahim Absher Ammar Alvi 

                 Romaisa Ismaeel 

 

 

Personal Property 

 

From time to time, students bring their 

personal belongings, such as toys, 

electronics, and gadgets from home. Please 

have your child/children refrain from 

bringing these items to school. It interferes 

with teaching and learning and there is no 

need for personal belongings to be brought 

to school unless specified by the teacher(s). 

(example: show and tell) Keep in mind that 

the school is not responsible for the loss of 

any of these items. 

 

Grade 7/8 Basketball 

This year we were able to have a boys’ 

basketball team. Thank you to Mr. Foreman 

for coaching the team! Below are the names 

of the students on the team: 

We wish them luck in their season! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Debate 

 

Some of our Huda School 

debaters will be participating 

in the Luther Tournament on 

Friday, February 5
th

. We wish 

them all good luck.  

 The Provincials will be held at the 

University of Saskatchewan in Saskatoon on 

February 27th. We wish good luck to all the 

debaters who will be attending provincials. 

We also are thankful for Ms. Mah, Ms. 

Keshane, Ms. Anderson and Dr. Buerger for 

their time and expertise in working with the 

debaters! 

 

 

Important Dates: See calendar on the 

website. 

 

Parent Corner 
Video Games 

Many children come to school excited to tell 

the teachers about their new video games. 

Though the teachers have no issue with 

students playing them, a concern arises 

when students are playing games that has 

content not suited for children.  

 

Below are the rating categories. Please 

ensure that children are playing games 

appropriate for their age. The violence, and 

killing in some games is unhealthy for 

younger children and leads children to think 

that the content viewed in the video games is 

acceptable behavior with other students. 

 



Rating Categories 

All video game cases show a rating. Make 

sure you look at the rating before purchasing 

a game because many video games are not 

suitable for children. 

EARLY CHILDHOOD - Content is 

intended for young children. Examples are 

Dora, Sesame Street, and Bubble 

Guppies. 
 

EVERYONE - Content is for all ages. The 

games may contain mild violence. Examples 

are Lego games, Mariokart, and NBA. 

 

TEEN - Content is for ages 13 and up. The 

games contain violence, crude humor, blood, 

gambling and offensive language. Examples 

are Guitar Hero, inFamous, and 

Battlefield.  

 

MATURE - Content is suitable only for 

adults ages 18 and up. The games contain 

intense violence, blood and gore, sexual 

content and offensive language. Students 

should not have access to these games. 

Examples are Grand Theft Auto, Call of 

Duty, Medal of Honor, Halo, Assassin’s 

Creed, and Fallout. 

 


